¥ TEE 1985 KEUNTON FEVISTED - YAMAWIT..,

The 1985 Reunion was held at Camp Lone Star in
La Grange, Texas, July 19, 20, & 21. The meeting
was officially opened at 4:07 p.m. by President
Dale U. von Rosenberg of Dallas, Texas, with an
attendance of 79. Pres. Dale gave a brief re-
port of the officer meetings held in Feb. and
March in Austin, Phil Meerscheidt gave a brief
report on the computer equipment now owned by the
Association, and Pres. Dale announced he had
found a printer who would reprint coples of Vol.
I at a charge of $3,500 with 2 errata pages and
in & dark blue cover, A motion was passed where-
by we continue asking Family members for Loans
and advance order monies to defray the expenses,

The following officers were elected to serve the
Association through the 1987 Reunion:

Pres.—~r==- William F. von Rosenberg III
V. Pres.---Leo Meerscheidt, Jr.
Sec.—-mmuu- Fhi} Meerscheidt

Trease-w=m- Robert Hein

Bistemoao- Dale U. von Rosenberg

The 1986 Reunion was voted to be held again at
Camp Lone Star in La Grange July 18, 19, & 20.

The Sec. spoke on mailing list problems, after
which Anna Campbell of San Antonio, now age 95,
was recognized and applauded.

A suggestion was made that we make every effort
~to provide transportation to and from the Re-

Unions for those members who cannot drive.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:35 Pam.
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If transportation problems prohibit you from
attending the Reunion, maybe we can help. If
you can't drive anymore or maybe the old car
Just won't perk so good, let your Secretary know
very quickly and maybe we can locate another
Family member to come by and bring you tc the
Reunion.
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We wish to sincerely thank the members who make
their yearly donations to the Family Operating
Budget but we 2lso need to make an appeal to all
the many members who haven't. What's with the
purchase of the computer and the number of do-
nations dropping off, we're getting into a dire
financial strait with our finances. FPlease do
your part by contributing to our budget each
and every year so that we can regain our finan-
cial well-being. All we ask is $5.00 or more
each year which is, as I've said before, "the
best deal in town."

VoL. I

Response to financing the reprinting of Vol. I
is going to have to increase if we'lwe to get the
Job done. We need to give the printer $3,5OO 50
he'll start on it. We don't have that much yet
so we're stymied presently. We're accepting
monies in two different varieties: 1) interest-
free loans (as we did for Vol. II); 2) advance
orders of $15.00 ber copy desired. Remember,
there are currently no more copies of Vol. I
available and should you wish your youngsters to
have their own perscnal copy (which they'll want
when they become adults), you better send your
loan in immediately or place your advance crder
along with your check for the same. Let's all
get together and get this Vol. I thing out of
the way cause Vol. III is right around the cornen

IN MEMCGRIAM

Mrs. Forrest (Anna B.) Campbell, S5r. died
1-17-86, buried 1-20-86 in San Antonic, Tx.
On 1-4-86 she reached the age of 96. See
Vol. I, P. 122 and Vol. II, P. 268.

Anna L. Meerscheldt, wife of Alexander
Otto and mother of the Sec., died 9-2-85
and was buried in Aransas Pass, Texas.
See Vol. I, P.122 and Vol. II, P. 277-8.

Dr. Ernst W. Wuppermen died 2-17-86 at Cedar
Park, Texas. See Vol. II, P. 23.



